
26 September 2016 

Planning permission granted for 100 Rye Street 

 

Ecovista PLC 

(“Ecovista” or the “Company”) 

 

Further to the announcement on 30th March 2016 regarding the purchase of 100 Rye Street, 

the Directors of Ecovista are pleased to announce that planning permission has been granted 

by East Herts Council for demolition of the existing building and to erect a new six bedroom 

3,756 square feet executive home. 

Ken Jones, a director of the Company, said: “We are delighted with the result of the planning 

application and we are already working on the next phase to develop this property over the 

next few months while continuing to seek other similar projects”.  

 

Luca Tenuta  
Chairman  
 
The directors of Ecovista Plc accept responsibility for this announcement.  
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